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RESPONSE TO REQUEST 

 
Reference: 2018 – 173 
Date of response: 20th September 2018  
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Freedom of Information Request.  
 

Under the freedom of information Act, will you disclose how much money you have spend 
sponsoring films at the Rainbow Film Festival for all year? 
 

 
Response. 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
I write in connection with your request for information which was received on the 5th 
September 2018.  Please find below the response to your request: 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner has not provided any funds this financial year to the 
Rainbow Film Festival. 
 
If you require any further details on funding and grants provided by the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner, please visit our website.   
 

 
Your attention is drawn to the footer which details your right of complaint. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance with the 
publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, Hindlip Hall, Worcester. WR3 8SP 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days.  If you are dissatisfied with the response 
you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed promptly and a 
response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 

 
 

 

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write to the 
Information Compliance Unit; Information Compliance Unit, PO Box 55, Worcester, WR3 
8SP.  Email: information@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
FOI Officer 


